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LUKOIL TO FINANCE RESTORATION OF THE ALEXANDROV COMPANY

LUKOIL will provide financial support to restore the A.V. Alexandrov Song and
Dance Company of the Russian Armed Forces.

Devastated by the tragedy, LUKOIL’s employees mourn together with the families
and friends of the deceased artists of the choir and its director, Lieutenant General
Valery Khalilov. The tragic death of the 64 members of the ensemble is a grievous
loss to Russian and world’s culture.

The financial assistance is rendered to attract new talented dancers and singers to
the ensemble. The restoration of the company and the Red Army Choir will help
promote Russia’s culture both in the country and internationally.  
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